

----Original Message----

From:

Sent: 20 May 2021 15:18

To: ENC PLANNING < PLANNING.ENC@northnorthants.gov.uk >

Cc:

Subject: RE: Planning Application NE/21/00805/LBC & NE/21/00804/FUL

Dear Sir /Madam

In respect of your recent emails concerning the above two applications, we can confirm that we accept your amended description of the proposals in both cases. We also attach an amended Proposals Plan with description consistent with the Existing Elevations Plan, together with a brief schedule of works to accompany the application for Listed Building Consent. We trust that this is all that is required and that the applications can now be validated. If any further information is needed then please let me know.

Kind regards

----Original Message-----

From: planning@east-northamptonshire.gov.uk <planning@east-northamptonshire.gov.uk>

Sent: 20 May 2021 12:37

To:

Subject: Planning Application NE/21/00805/LBC

Please find attached

correspondence regarding the above planning application submitted to North Northamptonshire Council Thrapston Office.

Find out all the latest information on coronavirus (COVID-19) — including symptoms, how to avoid spreading germs and the dedicated 111 online coronavirus service — by visiting http://nhs.uk/coronavirus

Warning: Although East Northamptonshire Council has taken reasonable precautions to ensure no viruses are present in this e-mail, the Council cannot accept responsibility for any loss or damage arising from the use of this e-mail or attachments.

This e-mail, including any attachments, is intended for the exclusive use of the addressee. Please do not forward without consideration of the origins of the email and any data included within. Please note that this and any responses to this email may be subject to the Freedom of Information Act 2000/Data Protection Act 2018.

Any views or opinions expressed in this e-mail do not necessarily represent those of East Northamptonshire Council and are not to be relied upon without subsequent written confirmation by an authorised representative.

If you are not the addressee any disclosure, reproduction, distribution, forwarding or other dissemination or use is strictly prohibited. If you have received this in error please notify the council's Data Protection Officer via DP@eastnorthamptonshire.gov.uk

East Northamptonshire Council takes the protection of your personal data seriously. Full details can be found in the
council's Privacy Statement

Any views expressed in this email are those of the individual sender and are not necessarily those of North Northamptonshire Council unless explicitly stated.

This email (including any attachments) may contain confidential or privileged information and is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. Any confidential, sensitive or protectively marked material must be handled accordingly.

If you are not the intended recipient you must not disclose, distribute, copy, print or rely on any of the information contained in the email or attachments, and all copies must be deleted immediately. If you do receive this email in error, please notify the sender immediately and note that confidentiality or privilege is not waived or lost.

North Northamptonshire Council may monitor the contents of emails sent and received via its network for the purposes of ensuring compliance with relevant legislation and the Council's policies and procedures. All such monitoring will take place in accordance with relevant legislation including privacy and data protection legislation. For details of how North Northamptonshire Council uses personal information please see the Council's website.

North Northamptonshire Council has scanned this email and attachments for viruses but does not accept any responsibilities for viruses once this email has been transmitted. You should therefore carry out your own anti-virus checks before opening any documents.
